
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Taylor, Marshall <taylorwm@dhec.sc.gov>

Date: 10/25/2016 10:16:15 AM
Subject: meeting

Marshall,
 
I have some time next week if you want to try and meet again on midwives?
 
Also, I need some help on the dam issues – I think there is legislation coming through the pipeline and I need to get 
up to speed. Was hoping you could catch met up at your convenience.
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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